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          ASHEBORO FIRE DEPARTMENT




Asheboro Fire Department sends a heartfelt thank you to our Randolph County family and the many departments and organizations that assisted us in honoring our brother and friend Battalion Chief Christopher Hoover, who passed on 01/08/2022. Your sympathy and kindness show and remind us of the true meaning of family.   Again, thank you for your support and prayers during this difficult time!  
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